
Children ages 4-12 are dismissed for Children’s Church in the BLC 

2 5  MAY  2024 

SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

Orangeval e  



 

This Week May 25 - June 01, 2024  

  

TODAY  8:18 pm Sabbath ends 

 

Monday 10:00 am Food Closet - open for donations 

Tuesday 9 - noon Community Services drive thru 

11:00 am ALL Bulletin Content is DUE 

  6:00 pm Kindergarten Graduation 

Thursday 12:30 pm OVS—Last day of school year  

  6:30 pm 8th Grade Graduation 

Friday  8:23 pm   Happy Sabbath Jesus 

Sabbath  9:30 am Adult Sabbath School 

 9:45 am Young Parents &  Children’s  

 11:00 am Worship Service, Guest Speaker 

 after church 
Fellowship Potluck  
         Bring a dish to share  

Today - Next Sabbath 

Reading Plan is Romans 10 - 1 Cor. 1 

The next MINI QUILT Class will be 

on Sunday, June 9th starting at 10am 

in the Fireside room.  Contact Gherie 

for questions.     



Please join us this week in our weekly New Testament 

Bible Reading. This week's reading, starting  

today, is Romans 10, to next Sabbath 1 Corinthians 1.   

Graduations this week:  

 Kindergarten—Wednesday, May 29 at 6:00 pm 

 8th Grade—Thursday, May 30 at 6:30 pm 

Go for the Gold Summer Sports Camp (VBS) will be in July 

the week of July 22-26 from 9—11:30 am.  Volunteers are 

needed to help make this a super FUN experience for all.  

Sign up and or Register at www.ovsda.org 

 

Local Mission opportunity is available at Pine  

Hills Academy this summer.  Click here for info or 

scan this QR code  

to see all opportunities with Maranatha.  

Church Campout: Plan now to attend August 2-4 at  

Stampede Reservoir.  Complete a registration form, return 

with payment to Mark Smith or Vicki Crouch to reserve 

your spot.  Don’t delay as space is limited for RV’s 

https://maranatha.org/projects/tgid3307/


OUR CHURCH FAMILY IN STUDY 
 

9:30 AM – 10:30 AM 
 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

Adults (Quarterly Study) School room #11 

Young Parents Sabbath School BLC, Fireside 

Books of the Bible (Bible Study) School Lobby 

Young Adults  School room #10 

Children’s Classes are held in our Better Living Center 

Youth (High School) BLC 

Juniors (5th-8th Grade) BLC 

Primary (2nd-4th Grade) BLC 

Kindergarten (4 years-1st Grade) BLC 

Cradle Roll (0-3 years) BLC 

 

Orangevale Adventist Church  

Office: 916-967-2838 

Email: office@ovsda.org 

Website: www.ovsda.org 

Orangevale Adventist School & Preschool 

Office: 916-988-4310 

Email: office@ovschool.org 

Website: www.ovschool.org 

Summer Kids Care  

Program 

2nd Reading for INcoming Membership Transfer 

Torgerson Family: Shane, Krisha, Leif & Reid 

From Placerville SDA Church 

mailto:office@ovsda.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovsda.org
mailto:office@ovschool.org?subject=Bulletin%20Link%20Question
http://www.ovschool.org


Musical Meditation 

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Welcome Becky Lanza 

Invitation to Giving Andrew Piper 

Children’s Story Nikki Eby 

 

Baptism Ella Eby 

Scripture Reading Levi Sampson 

EPHESIANS 4:11-13 NKJV 

Music for Inspiration Praise Team & You! 

Prayer Mike Dunn 

Let us kneel before our God 

Message Blake Jones 

Musical Meditation 

Greeters: Natalie Tache & Lian Funada 

Deacons:  Glenn Sowa & Isisdro Valdes Sr.  

Praise Team Director: Cris Jones  

Audio Visual: Ed Maynez 

Streaming: Mathias Gallaher  

Our Church in Worship 



Scan for Link to  

Adventist Giving 

Online 

 

Questions?  
 jewett.d@gmail.com 

Orangevale Mission 
Budget pays for: 
 

-School Subsidies (three 
schools) 

-Office Staff, Supplies, 
Building/Property Mainte-
nance 

-Utilities/Insurance/Taxes 

-Music and Live Streaming 
Ministries (AV/Sound Sys-
tem) 

-Sabbath School Ministries, 
-Fellowship Luncheons, 
etc. 

Monthly Need: 
 $21,654 

This is the Fund that pays 
most of the bills!   

This Fund is where you can donate for 

renovations and improvements to our 

Sanctuary and facilities on the 

Orangevale Campus.  

mailto:jewett.d@gmail.com


 Corn Green Beans 

Pasta Noodles Pinto Beans 

Diced Tomatoes Black Beans 

Tomato Sauce Mac n’ Cheese 

We are serving more people 

than ever before and WE ARE 

IN NEED WEEKLY of the following items.  

Regular size is 17” 

Food for thought: If every family could 

bring a canned item or two each week 

& leave in the foyer bin = it would be a 

g r e a t  h e l p !   

We are currently having to purchase goods 

weekly at a cost of $200 - $300 or more. Any 

help either with monetary donations or 

goods is much appreciated.  

  
  

Questions: text Cathy (916) 605-9256 

Many Thanks from, 
Your Food Closet Team 




